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Council to Hold Public Hearing on Taylor Mountain Forest Legacy Grant

The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on January 27, 2003 to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2003-0006, authorizing the King County Executive to convey a conservation easement over a portion of King County’s Taylor Mountain Forest, in exchange for a $2.8 million federal Forest Legacy Grant administered by the State of Washington Department of Natural Resources.

Taylor Mountain is located at 278th Avenue Southeast near State Route 18, in unincorporated King County.  Under terms of the Forest Legacy grant, King County would convey the conservation easement to the State of Washington upon the execution of the Forest Legacy grant agreement, which will occur after passage of the proposed ordinance.

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on January 27, 2003 at 1:30  

